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WHEELCHAIR TENNIS WCP Travel Grants 2021 
In some instances player travel grants will be awarded for travel to overseas tournaments where an official 
LTA trip is not planned and a player does not receive funding through NAGP, PSP or Elite player funding. 
This travel grant is to help players progress in order for them to transition to the next stage of the pathway 
or, for senior players, where a player has put themselves in contention to qualify for Grand Slams and/or 
the Paralympics. Such grants will be available only at the discretion of the LTA and there is no formal 
application process.  

 The Head Coach and/or National Coaches will nominate players that they believe should receive a 
grant for an overseas tournament to the selection panel* who meet twice a year (10th November 
2020 and 8th June 2021). There will be no travel grant approvals outside of the bi-annual meeting 
except in the immediate period after the ITF Wheelchair Tour fully resumes after the Coronavirus 
suspension. 

 The nominating person must include the reasons for the nomination in relation to their potential 
to meet the next stage of the pathway and/or put themselves in contention to qualify for Grand 
Slams or Paralympics, as well as why they believe this opportunity would benefit the development 
of the player and the proposed amount of the grant.  

 
*The Selection Panel will consist of at least four of the following: 

- Head of Performance Operations and Wheelchair WCP (or their nominee) (“The Chair”) 
- Wheelchair WCP Head Coach 
- Performance Support Lead 
- Wheelchair WCP National Coach; or Wheelchair Tennis National Age Group Performance Coach 
- Physical Performance Manager – Wheelchair  

 
 


